
I wanted to reach out and thank you for considering HB 1532. My husband and I have four 
children who attend private elementary school. Even though the public schools in our area offer 
a quality education, the close-knit feel of a private school, along with the values they instill, 
swayed our decision to send them to a private school. A reimbursement for some of the tuition 
we pay would be appreciated. Thank you for all that you do.  
 
Tracy Boyle 
3257 36th Ave S. 
Fargo, ND 58104 


